
COVID-19 Vaccine Update

We have received overwhelming demand for the
Covid-19 vaccine and are grateful so many of our
patients want it. We have everything in place to
provide your vaccination except for the vaccine
supply from the Arkansas Department of Health.

The ADH is working on a plan to improve allocation
to hospitals, but pharmacies are currently getting
the majority of the supply allocations at this time.

Due to the supply issue previously stated, we are

availability, please visit NEABaptistClinic.com or
follow NEA Baptist on social media.

If you think you have been exposed to COVID-19
and have mild to moderate symptoms, call your
clinic or 870-936-8000 or schedule a video visit

through MyChart app or at NEABaptistClinic.com.

We suggest reaching out to your local pharmacy
to schedule your vaccination until more vaccines

are distributed to hospitals.

unable to schedule new COVID-19 vaccinations.
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